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I have the fondest memories of attending church with my family when I was growing up.  
The church we attended, where I was confirmed, attended “Teen Club”, married and where 
we baptized our children was the Parkway Community Church in Hicksville, New York on 
Long Island. 
 
My husband Jim and I lived abroad for the first twenty plus years of our marriage.  During 
those years, we attended several English-speaking Protestant churches.  We moved back to 
the United States in 2008.  We moved into our home at the Landings with our son who 
began college that year and twins, a girl and boy, going into their junior year of high school.   
Some of their friends at Country Day attended Isle of Hope Methodist Church so we joined 
there.  That was our church for over ten years.  Once the children were on their own, I 
wanted to attend a church on Skidaway Island.  I started listening online during COVID and 
once it was safe to attend church again, I choose St Peter’s.  I have great respect for the 
Episcopal church, and I love St. Peter’s in particular.  I plan for it to be my forever church 
home.   

My professional career began in Human Resources where I specialized in Compensation. 
While living abroad for my husband’s career, I volunteered in our children’s schools 
organizing events.  I was a Scout leader for the first Brownie and first Cub Scout troops in 
Kazakhstan.  In Tokyo and Lausanne, Switzerland, I organized and led comprehensive 
orientation programs for new expatriate families covering culture, practical living advice and 
adapting to new surroundings.  

Since moving to Savannah, I served on the HSF Board of the Savannah Tour of Homes and 
Gardens as Chairman of Special Events.   I also co-chaired the Isle of Hope 
Methodist Church Tour of Homes and volunteered there several summers for Vacation 
Bible School.  From 2014 – 2022, I enjoyed a successful career as a Realtor with the 
Landings Company. I am happily retired now and find more time for my hobbies and 
interests including tennis, sailing, golf, entertaining family and friends at home and traveling. 
   

Since I joined St. Peter’s church, I have been involved with the Creative Arts Camp and last 
year with the Vacation Bible school.  I enjoy serving as a Lay Eucharist Minister.  In 
February 2024, Jim and I joined the GIFT OF SIGHT mission in the Dominican Republic. 
We had planned to return in 2025, but our daughter is expecting her first child during the 
scheduled time.   She and her husband live in Savannah so we will be sticking closer to 
home.  I am happy to become more involved with this wonderful church. 


